
K51LK-D 

Exhibit Regarding Being Silent 

 

K51LK-D went silent June 1, 2022 due to needing to file a new displacement app.  Construction has 

begun to move to a new channel and is planned to be complete by September 2022.  A new 

displacement permit was granted June 10, 2022.   

Previously K51LK-D was silent from February 14, 2018 until November 5, 2018 due to displacement due 

to the repacking of the UHF TV band. 


